
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 12/12/2012 4:42:28 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Bottorff letter 

You beat |Reda by 17 minutes. 

On Dec 12, 2012, at 4:18 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

You should be getting this via official service routes, but here it is! 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

<Bottorff PSEP letter to Commissioners 121212.pdf> 


